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Public Bid Items 

 

Last month we declared a number of items related to dump trucks as surplus.  We advertised 

those items in the newspaper on our website and facebook and notified surrounding communities 

of the availability of the equipment.   We received 2 bids for the various items and I recommend 

we accept the high bid for all items.   
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